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NETWORK INTRO
Rusty Quill Presents…

[INTRO MUSIC FADE IN]

MICAH
Hey, everyone. So I’m still staying with Devon. Our landlord is
getting the security system set up, and a locksmith is supposed
to come today to install deadbolts on the outside doors. Like,
brand new ones. It’s um… It’s kind of odd how much safer it
feels up here on the second floor. Anyway.

I’ve been thinking about what happened and how I asked the
Providence listeners to keep an eye out. Thanks again to the few
people who emailed me. But after the break-in, plus all that
stuff with the book and my dream, I just, um… I need to feel
like I’m not losing my mind. All this stuff… it just… that it…
that it can’t just be me, I hope.

And Devon and Elia did say that the podcast could be a good way
to connect with people. So let’s try it out. I set up a Google
Voice number, so if you have any experiences with insomnia,
night terrors, feeling like you’re being watched, particularly
in the woods on a hike… anything like that, you know. You can
give me a call. The number is 401-753-2877. I won’t be picking
up the phone, so if you’re anxious about talking to me, don’t
worry. I completely feel that. But if you want to talk through
something, or just share an experience? Call, leave a voice mail
and, you know, maybe I’ll play it on a later episode. My inbox
is also still open. It’s zorroyoso@gmail.com. So that’s
Z-O-R-R-O-Y-O-S-O at gmail, in case you prefer to write.

Thanks. I hope to hear from some of you.

[OUTRO MUSIC BEGINS]
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